
 
 

 

Newsletter 43           Friday 7th Oct 2022 

School Term and  
Holiday Dates  

 

 2022 – 2023 

 
 

School will be closed:  
Friday 25th November 2022  

                   St. Andrew’s Day 

Last Day of Term –  
Friday 16th December 2022 –  

School Closes at 1.30pm 

Spring Term 2023 
Children return to school on Tuesday 3rd 

January 2023 

Spring Half Term 
Monday 13th February – Friday 17th       

February 2023 
Last Day of Term – Friday 31st March 2023 – 

School Closes at 1.30pm 

Summer Term 2023 
Children return to school on Monday 17th 

April 2023 

Summer Half Term 
Monday 29th May –  
Friday 2nd June 2023 

Last Day of Term – Friday 21st July 2023 – 
School Closes at 1.30pm 

School will be closed: 
Monday 1st May 2023 –  

BANK HOLIDAY 

Contact us: 0207 274 7012 or  
admin@standrewsce.lambeth.sch.uk  

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org 
Check out our class blog site: www.standrewsallstars.com 

A Prayer for Kindness 

O Lord, Give me strength today to 

show kindness in all that I do. Help me 

to open my arms to those less fortunate 

and extend my hand to those who may 

need it, so that they may see You in 

my kind words and actions.  

Amen  

 

 

Don’t forget to join in our family learning challenge.   

Remember that we are asking you to write a poem, 

design a poster, create a Powerpoint presentation or 

make a video about a person of black heritage who 

has inspired you. This can be anyone you like—a   

family member, an historical figure, someone famous 

or even a teacher! 
 

Just tell us why that person is AWESOME in your 

very own way and submit your work to your class 

teacher. 
 

The original deadline has been extended from     

Monday 10th of October to Friday 4th November.  

This gives you plenty of time over the half term to 

come up with some fabulous entries. There will be 

prizes for the best entries and we will be displaying 

your marvellous work at the end of the project. 



 

Friday 14th 2022 

Phonics Parents 
Meeting  

 

For parents and carers of       
children in YR, Y1 and Y2 

 

In the school hall  
 

9.00 am  

We would like to congratulate Jayden-Ray (Y5) for officially signing to  
             Crystal Palace Football Team.  

 
We are proud that he has been picked to play for Palace and even more proud that 

 he is part of our squad. 
 

Well done Jayden-Ray. 

Percentage of children 
who read at home this 

week 

 

Golden YR—00% 
Diamond Y1—52% 
Heroes Y2—70% 

Stardust  Y3—73% 
Aladdin Y4—96% 
Mars  Y5—91% 

Cosmic Y6—62% 

Total number of 
children who 

read at home this 
week 

 

YR—00 
Y1—09 
Y2—19 
Y3—22 
Y4—22 
Y5—20 
Y6—16 

Thank you for your 
kind Donations and 

for attending  
our lovely  

Harvest Festival  
 Service. 

 

Some of  the       
chi ldren read   

prayers  in their  
ho me language.    

 

As usual  the      
chi ldren raised 
their  voices  in    

ce lebrat ion of  the   
Harvest .  


